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Thursday was Orange Shirt Day. September 30th is a day when we honour the thousands of Aboriginal students who were taken from their homes and sent to Residential School. We talked about this at a very basic level – about how we would miss our families and how we are so lucky to go to a school near our homes and to see our families every day! We discussed what we love about coming to school. Together we brainstormed words expressing how WE feel when we’re at school. The children each made a paper feather and then they chose a word to describe how they feel when they’re here. Ask your child what word s/he chose. 








We’ve been practicing our fire drill. The children have been doing very well. This week, we had two school-wide fire drills. 








Some upcoming dates:





Wed., Sept. 12 – we will be going to the Salmon Run with the rest of the school. There will be more information coming home about this next week. We will need many parent helpers to come with us for this activity.





Thurs., Sept. 13 – is an Early Closure Day for Parent-Teacher Conferences. Students attend 8:30-12:41 on that day. Watch for more information on this next week.





Happy birthday


To


Lily – Sept. 28





We will be starting “Show & Tell” next week.  Each child has a day that s/he can bring one thing to show and tell about.  This will be a weekly activity throughout the year.  Please help your child remember his/her day.  Sharing time is an important part of oral language development. Please check the attached sheet for your child’s assigned day.  If we miss a day for a holiday, we will make it up on Friday. 








“Off to school 


 We go …”


Ask your child to tell you our September poem.








Mrs. Sandra


   MacDonald








